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Stay up to date with all that is happening at Medi-Cal Rx by visiting the Bulletins & News page 

and signing up for the Medi-Cal Rx Subscription Service to receive notification of future alerts. 

Here are the latest alerts: 

September 24, 2024 

 UAC URL Update: On October 1, 2024, the existing User Administration Console (UAC) URL 

will be updated to the new Prime Therapeutics LLC URL. 

 Pemgarda™ (pemivibart) Now a Medi-Cal Rx Benefit: Pemgarda (pemivibart) is available to 

Medi-Cal Rx members as a pharmacy benefit, contingent upon an approved prior 

authorization (PA) request when medically necessary. 

https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/provider/pharmacy-news/
https://mcrxsspages.dhcs.ca.gov/Medi-CalRxDHCScagov-Subscription-Sign-Up
https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/provider/pharmacy-news/2024.09_A_UAC_URL_Update.pdf
https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/provider/pharmacy-news/2024.09_A_Pemgarda_Now_Medi-Cal_Rx_Benefit.pdf

